
Fortify Maine Home Resiliency Program 
Call for Contractors & Evaluators 

 
Join the Fortify Maine Home Resiliency Program as an IBHS-certified professional. By 
earning your certification through the Insurance Institute for Building and Home Safety 
(IBHS), you may qualify to perform home inspections or construction upgrades under a 
new grant program from the Maine Bureau of Insurance. The Fortify Maine Home Resiliency 
Program will provide financial assistance to Maine homeowners that install a “Fortified”® 
Roof. The pilot program will launch in 2026, and certified professionals are needed. 
 
Open the door to business opportunities, boost your professional credentials, and help 
Maine families protect their homes. 

 
Start the IBHS Certification Process today and secure your spot in this important new 
program.  
 
For More Information: 
 
Charles A. Mercer 
Fortify Maine Homes 
charles.mercer@maine.gov 
(207) 240-0584 
 
 
 

https://fortifiedhome.org/how-to-become-fortified-certified/
mailto:charles.mercer@maine.gov

